
. __ _ . . _. .

', %
DUKE POWER COgWgYpg.,..

Powra Bt;ttutxo ' ' ' ;~ A ^" '

422 SocTn Cucucu Srsrer, CnAnwrTz N. C. ma42

#
w i t.u au o. ** a n c a. s a.

#er p.coor e January 5, 1981 rue -o c:4 c to.
Secau Paosuctica 373-4083

/&
4Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director e

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - . rp
Region II /9/ - ,'
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 .J/ Al i

Jg 3 3 g , g)9Atlanta, GA 30303

h dupRe: RII: JP0

\ch>
McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket No. 50-369 and 50-370 /

'
I Cu y

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In response to your letter of November 6, 1980 which transmitted IE
Bulletin 80-21, we wish to advise that a review of McGuire Nuclear
Station valve yolks has been conducted.

We have received a response from all but one of our valve manufacturers.
At this time no valves have been identified as having parts cast by
Malcolm Foundry Com.>any, Inc. We will notify you if the last manufacturer
identifies potentially faulty material.

! Very truly yours,
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William O. Parker, Jr.
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cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
Division of Reactor Construction Inspection
Washington, D. C. 20555
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